
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 26h September 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

PE Kit Uniform and Earrings Reminder 

A reminder of our PE uniform which must be worn on children’s designated PE days.  

Please also see the full uniform document attached. 

At Springwell Village Primary School, our PE uniform consists of a white T-shirt, a pair of 

navy or black shorts, jogging pants or leggings, a navy sweatshirt, fleece or hoodie and a pair 

of slip on or Velcro fastening trainers.  Football strips or other non-uniform sports clothes 

should not be worn except on special non-uniform days. 

For health and safety reasons, including preventing avoidable jewellery related accidents, 

jewellery should not be worn in school. 

If children have pierced ears, only studs can be worn in school- hoops and any other form of 

dangly earrings cannot be worn in school. 

Stud earrings must be removed for PE lessons, or replaced with silicon retainers which will 

not cause injury. 

If you get your child’s ears pierced, please ask the office for an indemnity form to agree and 

sign. Thank you for your support as always.  

 

Year 3 Visit to Bowes- Thursday 2nd October 

Next Thursday, year 3 will be visiting Bowes Museum as part of their local history study. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack style bag. If your 

child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided by school. 

Children will need to wear suitable clothes (uniform not required) and comfortable 

footwear such as trainers. 



Have a good weekend everyone!  

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates, Autumn 


